

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Medicaid Expansion in Virginia

1 message

Shane Morgan<

Fri, Sep 13, 2013 at 8:49 AM

To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

The expansion of Medicaid services to the needy in the Southwest Virginia region is vital to assure that those in an economically depressed area can receive the medical care needed in order to remain healthy and have a chance to make a positive impact in our region. The expansion will also allow safety net medical facilities to continue to provide service for those in need. Please recommend the expansion of services to those in our area.

Sincerely,

Shane Morgan

Big Stone Gap, VA